
From: Keith Curry <kcurry@compton.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 5:32 AM 
Subject: President/CEO Message - January 9, 2025 
 
Campus Closed - All In-Person Classes and Support Services will be 
Moved Online  
 
Campus Community, 
 
Today, January 9, 2025, the Compton College campus will be physically closed, and all in-
person classes and support services will be moved online due to unhealthy air quality. Our 
thoughts are with everyone affected by the fires. We will continue to monitor the situation and 
provide updates to the campus community.  
 
A message will be sent to all students informing them that the campus will be physically closed 
and all in-person classes and support services will be moved online. 
 

• The Campus Police Department will be on campus and available to assist as needed. 
• The Everytable Cafeteria will be open to continue providing our daily meals to students 

and employees.  

 
Please be safe,  
 
Keith Curry, Ed.D. 
(pronouns: he/him/his) 
President/CEO 
Compton College 


